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Operations Overview 

 The operations of the hospital continue to go well during the interim.  The 

staff and Cohesive support staff continue to do a great job filling in the gaps 

where there are vacancies.  We are excited for Kelley Martinez to be the 

new CEO starting in June.  The staff is anxiouly awaiting for him to start.  We 

continue our search for an HR manager and in the process of interviewing 

candidates.   

 The average daily census for swing bed was 13 for May.  The staff saw 148 

patients through the ER.  The hospital continues to have consistent 

providers covering the ER and inpatient.   

  Amy Sims will start as the new clinic provider in June.  We are excited for 

her to join the team and be a part of growing the clinic. 

 We continue to make minor improvements in some of the patient rooms.  

Our goal is to provide not only excellent care but a nice comfortable room 

during their time in the hospital.   

 We have been posting various topics on the Hospital and Clinic social 

media.   

 We continue to get very positive feedback from patients and their family 

about their excellent care and caring staff.   
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